
NOTICE
TOWN PROPERTY

The Town Council must make a determination regarding the structure standing on town property,
1272 Putnam Pike. 

During past Council meetings the disrepair of the property has been discussed at length. 

At their Council meeting of August 1, 2024 Council will consider all options recommended by the
public. 

If you have an idea or a recommendation to Council regarding  the future of this structure you can
submit it in writing to the Town Clerk, email the Clerk at jeanfecteau@glocesterri.gov, or join us
for our meeting where ideas will be discussed.  We welcome your input.
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